
 
The Garage Referral Network Meeting 

 
The Garage's Referral Network meeting will take place on Thursday 22nd November 
from 10.30am-12.30pm at The Garage.  We have some wonderful opportunities to 
tell you about - with a sneak preview of our Spring brochure which includes our new 
Music programme, expanded dance offer and fabulous Spring Curtain Up season. 
 
And it gets better! As an extra special treat, we would also like to invite you to stay on 
after the meeting as our guests for the final performance in our Autumn Curtain Up 
season; Superjohn.  
 
Superjohn loves to fly through outer space. But one day... crash! His superpowers are 
stolen and he has to travel to a dangerous world to get them back. 
Come and join us in the Quirkiest Hospital on the Planet, jump into The Field of 
Flowers, seep into The Magical World of Bloodbone, Laugh with Betty and Bill,  
Fight Heama the Blood Queen, and help Star, Superjohn's big sister, to bring him 
back home! Laugh, shout, cry and join the adventure and let Superjohn show you the 
power of imagination. 
 
Doors open at 1.15pm, so there will be time between the meeting and the 
performance for some informal networking either in the studio or, if you're hungry, you 
might like to sample the delights of Micky's Café in the lounge.   
 
Places are limited, so please reply to confirm your attendance and whether or not you 
would like to stay for the show. 
 
Toni Bentley 
General Manager 
T: 01603 283366 
 www.thegarage.org.uk
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